California Independent Petroleum Association
1001 K Street, 6" Floor
Sacramento, CA 95814
Phone: (916) 447-1177

CIP A Fax: (916) 447-1144

September 5, 2017

W. Stephen Onstot, Chair

Ventura County Planning Commission
800 South Victoria Avenue

Ventura, CA 93009-1740

RE: Item PL14-0103 Renaissance Petroleum, LLC
Mr. Onstot:

The California Independent Petroleum Association (CIPA) appreciates the opportunity to
comment in strong support of Renaissance Petroleum’s application for a modified Conditional
Use Permit (CUP). CIPA represents Renaissance Petroleum and the majority of companies
operating oil and gas facilities in the County of Ventura.

The appeal filed is bascless and misleading and should be denied by the Planning
Commission. The application filed by Renaissance Petroleum reflects significant work by the
applicant to address concerns raised by Planning Division staff and is reflective of a good, local
project. The Ventura County oil and gas industry is an integral part of the local economy.
Approving this appeal would jeopardize local jobs and local revenue to the detriment of the
citizens of Ventura County.

CIPA urges the denial of the appeal and approval of the CUP filed by Renaissance
Petroleum. Should you have any questions or wish to discuss this letter further, please do not
hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Ta7—

Rock Zierman
Chief Executive Officer
California Independent Petroleum Association

CC: Richard Rodriguez, Vice-Chair
Nora Aidukas, Commissioner
Maggie Kestley, Commissioner
Phil White, Commissioner

Kimberly Prillhart, Planning Director COIRIBAYBE T
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